September PSSC Meeting
Glen Falls School
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Meeting called to order. 
In attendance: Jodie Sutton (Committee Chairperson), Lisa Lanteigne (Secretary), Colleen Sullivan (Principal), Dan O'Connor (DEC Rep), Ruth McLeese, Dora Moorecraft, Krista Meloro (Teacher rep), Hernan Loez, Lina Oruela, Tracey Trott, AJ Turple, Jill Anderson. Absent: Amy Lanteigne.
Colleen welcomed new and returning members. Went around table and did a brief intro of new and returning members.
Handed out School Improvement plan binders to new members. Talked briefly about the school improvement plan. Will go into further detail in a later meeting.
New school messaging system Safe arrival phone calls(15 minutes after school start time).
School cash on line -we currently have 30% registered. The goal is to be at 80%.
Everyone at their best - 10 year education plan.
K-2 Now stay for an extra hour at our school for the pilot project.
Priority school-pals partners raised funds and we put ours toward 2 additional positions at our school so we have no split classes this year.
Literacy and Math leads have changed. We have 2 Literacy and 1 Math to share among other schools. Guidance has remained the same.
Kindergarten registration is Oct.9th to Oct. 12th.
School yard upgrades- Fence had to come down. Made a new parking area to help alleviate the congestion on the roadway and the basketball court is moving back. Still having issues with people parking in the driveway of the new parking area.
Playgroup starts up again on Sept. 19th.
Held our open house the Thursday before school started again this year. This was our largest turnout yet. Makes the transition on the first day of school so much easier.
PSSC Orientation night is Oct.1st at the district office at 6pm.
AOB- Couple of questions brought up about bussing  that Colleen answered.
Walkway beside building going on To Tim street does not get plowed and Base Engineering is our emergency offsite. Colleen is going to look into this.
Dan O'Connor also suggested going onto the district site once a month to go over the DEC monthly meeting notes.
There being no further business meeting was adjourned.
Lisa 

